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June 2022 Council Meeting “News Brief”  
 

 
• Ukrainian Students at Woodstock Academy - There has been no new information from 

Woodstock Academy regarding summer housing for the Ukrainian students.  Jennifer is 
contacting Amy Favreau (Assistant Head of School for Enrollment) to get a status of the 
situation and whether additional housing support is needed.  

• TEEG’s Back to School Collection – Outreach will once again partner with East 
Congregational Church to provide back to school supplies for TEEG.  Blessing of the items on 
Sunday, August 14th at 9:00 AM at ECC. Delivery of items to TEEG on August 17th.  We will be 
handing out bookmarks with items needed listed on them as handy reminders.  

• SNEUCC Conference - Susan McKechnie and Ginny Moylan will represent FCCW Outreach at 
the annual SNEUCC conference on June 18, 2022, via ZOOM. 

• Faith in Action article – We continue to ask members of the congregation to submit “Faith in 
Action” articles. The Faith in Action articles focus on members of our congregation that are 
passionate about and volunteer their time to a cause or organization (outside of FCCW).  
Goal is to inform and inspire others.   

• No meeting in July – next meeting August 3, 2022 at 7:00 PM 


